
Westfield Primary School  

Please be reminded - The school office is closed between 8:30am - 9:15am and 2:50pm - 3:30pm.  

Please leave a message or email school.  

Thank you, Miss Pope  

head.westfield@halton.gov.uk             sec.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

Promoting independence, individuality and an inquisitive mind. 

Star of the week 11th June  

Willow -  Patrick Krawzynski 

Cherry -  Neisha-Lea Burton   

Maple -  Daisy Jones  

Larch - Riley Pilling 

Birch -  Lewis Fisher  

Oak -  Lucy Bethell  

Tidiest Classroom - Maple 

Lunchtime award - Willow  

Attendance 11th June   

Willow 88.5% 

Cherry 98.7% 

Maple - 98% 

Larch 98.3% 

Birch - 100%  

Oak 96.5% 

Well done to Birch Class with 100% 

Following the ‘extension to lockdown’ 
announcement by the government yesterday, my 
plans for holding sports day/end of term events 

involving parents will not be able to go ahead. I am 
really disappointed. We will however, still hold a 

class bubble sports day and staff will post photos on 
the website class pages. (On request, photos can be 

sent to you via email if you have not given consent to 
be published on the website) 

Please see the dates opposite as you child/ren will 
need to come to school in their PE kit on that day. It 

may be different to their normal PE day. 

Bubble sports day  

Willow - 13th July  
Cherry - 14th July 
Maple 15th July 
Larch - 16th July  
Birch - 19th July 
Oak - 20th July 

Y6 Leavers party - Wednesday 21st July  

End of Reception celebration - 15th July  

(Both above events are in the planning stage - details to follow) 
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The children in KS2 took part in a community litter awareness project led by Halton Council. The 

children, in class bubbles, took to the local streets and made excellent efforts to rid them of litter. The 

children were astonished by how much litter is dropped and discarded. On return, it has inspired some 

children to look differently at our school environment and ensure that we are also litter free. 


